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KENT YOUTH WIND ORCHESTRA PLAYS FESTIVE FAVOURITES
Kent Youth Wind Orchestra will perform some festive favourites in a Christmas Concert at the Thorndike Arts Centre, Rochester Grammar School, Rochester, at 5pm on Sunday December 22.
The concert follows four days of intensive rehearsals with experienced conductor David Cresswell, former Director of Music of The Band of The Welsh Guards.

As well as Christmas classics ranging from Walking In The Air to Sleigh Ride, the 60 young musicians, aged from 13 to 19, will also play David's own arrangement of Hooked on Carols.

Orchestra manager Phill Hyde said: “The concert has become an annual event not to be missed and guarantees to be festive evening of memorable Christmas music.”
All are welcome – tickets are £8 (£5 concessions) and can be ordered from the Kent Music box office on 01622 358402.
The Kent Youth Wind Orchestra was formed in 1976 with the aim of providing talented wind, brass and percussion players the opportunity to extend their performance skills at county level.

Players are chosen from schools within Kent and Medway and are tutored by professional players/teachers. The ensemble averages 60 players and meets for three courses each academic year followed by a public concert at the end of each course.

For further information on Kent Music’s County Groups, visit www.kent-music.com or call on 01622 691212.
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Notes to editors

Kent Music, founded in 1948, is a registered education charity and one of the largest music education services in Europe. It delivers instrumental and vocal teaching to more than 14,000 students; employs some 200 peripatetic teachers both full-time and part-time; and organises music groups and summer schools. Kent Music is a partner in music education with Kent County Council.
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